
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 10th July 2023 
 
Dear families, 
 
It’s bittersweet to see the year 6’s go off to high school for their transition.  The time is right but they will 
be missed.  Then we have the next years reception children spending time with us with all the energy 
and enthusiasm you can imagine. 
Exciting times ahead. 
 

 
 

Next Week 
 

Tuesday 11th July – KS2 Cluster Sports 
 
Thursday 13th July – School Sports day. Gates 
open 1pm, races start 1.25pm (All classes in PE 
kit please) 
 
Friday 14th July – Year 6 leavers play (year 6 
parents only to arrive for a prompt 2pm start) 
 
Friday 14th July –Whole school transition morning 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Swimming for Summer half term 2 
 

Wednesday 12th July & 19th July  – Year 4 
 

Look Ahead 
 
 
Monday 17th July – Cluster swimming gala 
 
Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 
How Hill residential 
 
Friday 21st July – Year 6 leavers assembly (year 
6 parents only to arrive for 9am) 
 
Friday 21st July – Fledglings Graduation 3.15pm 
on the school field 
 
Friday 21st July – FOSS non uniform day 

 
Wednesday 6th September – Start of Autumn 
term 1 
 
 
 

URGENT NEU STRIKE UPDATE 
FRIDAY 7th JULY 

 
Year 6 can now attend school on Friday 7th July 

Forest school date change- year 5 and 6 
 

There will be no forest school on Friday 14th July instead current year 5 and 6 will have forest school on 
Monday 10th July and will need to bring their forest school clothing with them. 

 
Forest school transition morning – year 4 and 5 

 
Current year 4 and 5 will be having a forest school transition morning on Monday 10th July.  Children 

will need to come to school in clothing suitable for outdoor learning. 
 

Sports day – Thursday 13th July 
 

Please remember to wear PE kit, bring a water bottle and suncream 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 10th  July 2023 
Transition day 

 
On Friday 14th July all children will spend the morning in their new class.   

 
Last supper assembly 

 
On Monday, Reverend Darleen delivered a peaceful and reflective assembly on the bible story 
‘The Last Supper’. The children were able to share the breaking of the bread and sharing of wine 
(grape juice) symbolising the breaking of the body and blood of Christ. 

 

Forest School improvements 
 

Thank you to Target Trees who delivered us lots of new tree stumps and to Mrs Patel for all her 
hard work making the fire pit area look so inviting.  

 

 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 

  


